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Thank you for your service to our state. 
 
I urge you to support the legislation that restores drivers licenses for all including 
undocumented immigrants.  As you know many undocumented immigrants have lived here for 
years and have jobs and children.  Many immigrants work second and third shift jobs with no 
access to transportation.  Local businesses have long relied on immigrants and support ways of 
making it easier for them to get to work.  Passing this legislation would be a win for the 
business community and our economy as well as for our immigrant community.  
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Nancy McLaughlin 
 


